Jennifer Kraus

To: Jennifer Kraus
Subject: FW: FRMW - PID Support

From: pegasusrisingl @aol.com <pegasusrisingl @aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:20 PM

To: Dave ladarola <ladarola@corecivil.com>

Subject: RE: FRMW - PID Support

Hello Dave,

I am still in favor of the solar field project, as previously stated on April 3rd, 2018 and April 24th 2018.
Thank you,

Tami West

6155 Wampum Pt.

Fountain, CO
80817



